
Cowra Youth Council is now accepting applications
for 2022! 

The Cowra Youth Council (CYC) is a committee of
young people who are a voice for the youth of Cowra
and surrounds.

Youth Councillors are appointed to a 14 month term
by Cowra Council and are required to attend monthly
meetings.

If you want to make a difference in your community,
join us now!

Download an application form from Council's website
www.cowracouncil.com.au or one of our social media
pages.

Applications close Monday 15 November. Enquiries:
6340 2064

JOIN

THE 

CYC.

#youthsupportingyouth

4 November 2021

Current Public Exhibitions
The Draft Sport and Recreation Plan 2021 - now on public
exhibition until 22 November 2021.

The Draft Civic Square Redevelopment Plan 2021  - now on
public exhibition until Thursday 25 November 2021. 

The Draft NSW Government Net Zero Emissions Pilot Project
- now on public exhibition until Thursday 25 November 2021. 
 
All items currently on public exhibition may be viewed during
normal business hours at Council’s Customer Service Centre, 116
Kendal Street, Cowra NSW 2794. Copies are also available via
Council’s website www.cowracouncil.com.au. Hard copies may be
purchased from Council on request (photocopying charges will
apply). 

Submissions to the items currently on public exhibition  should be
addressed to the General Manager, 
Cowra Shire Council, Private Bag 342, Cowra NSW 2794 or
emailed to council@cowra.nsw.gov.au. Please note that all
submissions, including any personal information, will be made
available in a public report.  

Chilean Needle Grass 
Residents please be advised that Chilean Needle Grass is active
and about to flower. This weed is listed as both a Weed of
National Significance and under Regional Asset Protection in the
Central Tablelands Strategic Weed Management Plan 2017-
2022, and as such, land managers and occupiers are required to
prevent spread from their land by implementing a suitable
management plan. Any questions or sightings of this weed can be
directed to Cowra Council’s Biosecurity Officers.

Heavy Patching Works
Heavy patching pavement improvements works are scheduled to
commence Tuesday 9 November 2021 starting from the boundary
of Limestone Creek - Mid Western Hwy (Sydney Road) working
westbound toward Cowra. Works on Sydney Road are expected
to take about four weeks, before moving on to Grenfell,
Canowindra, Forbes and Boorowa Roads in the New Year.
Locations will be updated weekly. Access to private residences
and properties will not be affected by the work.

Residents and motorists are advised that there may be minor
disruptions to traffic during this time. There will be traffic control in
place and all temporary signage and traffic control measures
should be followed. Council apologises for any inconvenience this
may cause and appreciates your patience while this important
work is carried out.

If you would like more information or have any questions about
the work please call (02) 6340 2070.

http://www.cowracouncil.com.au/

